
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18 June 2021  

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

I hope you are all safe and well.  

 

Year 6 Transition Days 

As always, the health and safety of our students, staff and community remain of paramount 

importance. Therefore, following the recent announcement that England will move to Step 4 

on 19 July 2021, regrettably, I have to inform you that the Year 6 Transition Days will no longer 

be able to go ahead as planned in school at Toot Hill School.  

 

Uniform 

Unfortunately, we are now unable to host any sizing events at Toot Hill (or Robert Miles Junior 

where this had been suggested as a venue alternative for Robert Miles students only) in 

relation to Year 6 Students. However, please do note that Just School Wear offer full sizing 

guidance on their website and you are strongly advised to refer to this prior to ordering any 

uniform for your Year 6 child commencing Toot Hill in September 2021.  

 

If you do require further assistance, please note that there is a full sizing set of Toot Hill School 

Uniform held at their West Bridgford store, so you may wish to visit this shop to make use of 

the offer to try any garments prior to ordering.  Please refer to the Just School Wear website 

for details of the store opening hours. 

 

Year 7 Induction Day 

Currently, however, we should still be able to bring your child in on Friday 3 September 2021 

for their Year 7 Induction Day. I will also communicate with the Primary Schools during the 

next few days to provide additional transition updates for all students. Further details will 

follow very soon.  

 

Year 6 Parents’ Information Live Event 

Finally, the Year 6 Parents’ Information live event will still go ahead, online, as planned on 

Wednesday 7 July 2021 at 6.00 pm. The link for the live event is below:  

 

Please click here to access the live event 
 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

D Mordue  
Mr D Mordue 

Head of Year 7 

 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_MzU5MzIxZTMtYzlhYy00OTNjLTg4NzQtZjgyZTcyZWQzMTNm%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%2522f4ebe22e-b553-44f3-8856-3e0d84908eb8%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%252239008964-acbe-4b5d-a0f1-90a73762f31a%2522%252c%2522IsBroadcastMeeting%2522%253atrue%257d%26btype%3Da%26role%3Da&data=04%7C01%7CAModi%40toothillschool.co.uk%7C46985adffffa441d802b08d92fd20c81%7Cf4ebe22eb55344f388563e0d84908eb8%7C0%7C0%7C637593401456726372%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=fT6Dy%2Fv06Tke%2Bm23MCygnkqGHpP8Kgs1wUysUoxkS3w%3D&reserved=0

